
May 19,2006 

Mr. R. Greg Harris 
3035 Wynstone Drive 
Sebring, Florida 33875 

Re: Docket No. 060352-WS Application for name change on Certificate Nos. 540-W and 4684 
in Highlands County from Country Club of Sebring, Inc. to Country Club Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Staff is in receipt of your application requesting a name change. After reviewing the 
application, staff identified several deficiencies and contacted you by telephone. In a March 
2006, conversation with staff, you stated that all the stock in the utility was transferred over to 
you from the initial owner which constitutes a change in ownership. Based upon the telephone 
conversation and the information you provided in your Application for Name Change, it is 
apparent that you should have filed an Application for Transfer of majority organizational 
control, as required by Rule 25-30.037(3), Florida Administrative Code, and Section 367.071 
Florida Statutes. 

I have enclosed a copy of a transfer of majority organization control application. It is CMP , 
important that you complete the application and file it with the commission immediately since 

@*M t h e  statutes require Commission approval prior to transfer of ownership, or transfer contingent 
CTR upon commission approval. You should be aware that the transfer of stock without the approval 

of the Commission or without being contingent upon Commission approval is a violation of 
------Section 367.071, Florida Statutes. Willful violations of the requirements of chapter 367 Florida 

Statutes may subject you to a penalty or revocation of your certificate as provided by section 
367.161 Florida Statutes. Your response to this letter will have an affect upon your application 
and any determination regarding violations of chapter 367, so please respond in a timely manner. 
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Your response to this letter should be filed with the Commission on or before June 23, 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

2006. When filing the response, please include the docket number and direct the response to: 

Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact Lisa 
Bennett at 850-413-6230 or Cheryl Johnson at 850-413-6984. 

Sincerely, 

Patti Daniel 
Supervisor of Certification 
Bureau of Certification, Economics & Tariffs 

PD/CN:kb 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Johnson) 

Ofice of the General Counsel (Bennett) 


